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The meeting on organizing Webinar held on 1st May, 2020 through Cisco WebEx app chaired by 

Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor Prof. Saikat Maitra was attended by amongst others Prof. Sibamay 

Dasgupta, Prof. Sujit Mukherjee, Dr. Indranil Mukherjee, Dr. Somdatta Chakravortty, Dr. Partha 

Pratim Lahiri, Vice-Chancellor’s Secretariat team. 

Dr. Indranil Mukherjee reported in the meeting that on 30.4.2020 a webinar was held on “Digital 

Education, the New Frontier” organized jointly by MAKAUT, WB and Calcutta Management 

Association. Near about 500 participated which was addressed by Prof. Soumya Kanti 

Chakraborty -IIM Kolkata, Prof. Santosh Sangem, XLRI Jamshedpur and Hon’ble Vice-

Chancellor MAKAUT, WB Prof. Saikat Maitra. Besides Shri Sujoy Mitra, Head, Dept. Of 

Forensic Sciences also organized a webinar on Ethical Hacking in collaboration with Indian School 

of Ethical Hacking. 

It was resolved from the meeting that: 

1) University will organize a series on webinar on different areas of interest in a collaborative, 

organized, structured manner for which all Directors advised to submit their proposal in 

advance to Dr. Indranil Mukherjee with prior approval from Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor for 

preparation of webinar calendar and publicity of the same. 

2) For webinar Advertisement & Designing Sri Prem Kumar will do the needful.  

3) The webinars to be followed by assessment which can be either in the form of quiz or as 

suitable. 

4) The participants to be offered digital certificate with imposed signatures of the coordinators 

or faculty in-charge. 

5) Registrar in coordination with Information Scientist to pursue for purchase of a “G suite” 

in Google cloud. 

6) Webinars to be arranged by individual departments. 

7) Necessary technical support will be offered by Vice-Chancellor’s Secretariat. 

Meeting ended with thanks to the chair. 


